



CHRIST CHURCH PRIMARY SCHOOL

THE





5th January 2018



Christ Church Primary School is proud to have achieved the School Games Gold Award 2016-17



Activity Clubs Start Next Week Friday 12 January: Red Team Mufti

Being Thankful, Celebration, Fairness, Forgiveness, Honesty, Love for All



School Disco Update

Friday 15th December saw the school hall filled with mini boppers from reception through to year 6 AND a few teachers and parent helpers showing they still have rhythm! Charley Farley did not disappoint with the tunes, party games and Christmas jokes. The whole event raised £550 in profit! Thank you to everyone who helped out.



And finally...

From all of us at the PSA a big thank you for ALL of your help last term, we couldn't make the fund-raising efforts a success without you!

**

For any PSA enquiries please contact our Chair Jo Leo on <u>red-winejo4560@hotmail.com</u> or our Treasurer, Zoë Foster on <u>zfoster-school@gmail.com</u>

Christ Church SEND Information

At Christ Church we strongly value our partnership with parents and carers to support our children and to help them to grow and learn successfully. We continually teach children about how to find and access resources in order to help them to learn in each lesson and this is equally important when it comes to you as parents and carers.



On our school website we have created an area called 'SEND News' which will provide updates and information about any local support groups for parents, updates from the Local Authority, and any other relevant information that we think will support you and your child.

You can find 'SEND News' by going on our school website http://www.ccp.kingston.sch.uk/ and clicking on 'About us', and then clicking 'SEND' and scrolling down.

Notice About Booking Breakfast & Afterschool Club Online

You can now book sessions of Breakfast and Afterschool club online through Scopay. Just log onto Scopay and go through to the Extended Day section to book the required sessions.

School Meal Reminder

This a reminder to parents that you need to book your ISS School Meals 72 hours in advance of the day and you will receive a confirmation E-mail from the ISS Team to confirm your booking.

Hand Hygiene

Reminder

Please make sure that your children wash their hands regularly to prevent them catching any bugs or illnesses. CHURCH SC FOOL

CHRIST CHURCH PRIMARY SCHOOL

THE

I A B L





5th January 2018

Being Thankful, Celebration, Fairness, Forgiveness, Honesty, Love for All